
            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

     
             

 

 

Homework Tasks. 
English:  
Check through and practice the different spelling patterns we have learnt this year. Remind yourself 

of the patterns as we will have a quick spelling test on Friday. 

 

Topic: 
Following on from the discussions we have had this week about the Super-blue-blood Moon, I can’t 

wait to see the homework presentations about the Moon and the lunar cycle. 

Don’t forget, you can add pictures from newspapers, you own photos and drawings and information 

you have found out. 

And if anyone is interested, the programme last Wednesday evening was on BBC1 at 9pm and was 

called Wonders of the Moon. It can be found on BBC iplayer – it was brilliant. 

 

 
  

 

 
            

            

             

Parents in 
Partnership 

Year 5 :  

Date set: 2:2:2018      Date due in: 7:2:2018 

This week we have been learning:-  

English: This week we have been investigating biographies. We have had a quick look at exerts from 

Roald Dahl’s and Michael Morpurgo’s biographies. We have found the features of biographies and 

learnt how to summarise them. When writing a summary, we have had to only use the important 

information and none of the details. 

Spellings: We have investigated the sound ‘shul’ which can be spelt ‘tial’ and ‘cial’. 
 

Maths: In maths this week we have been changing improper fractions into mixed numbers and from 

mixed numbers to improper fractions. We have also investigated equivalent fractions to see how to 

simplify fractions. 

 

My child’s response to the tasks. 


